Open Garden at "Argyle Homestead” 5 - 6 Nov

The club provided the catering for the Open Garden at "Argyle Homestead', Kingsthorpe during 5 - 6th November.  

Club members joined in to help prepare and sell the food. It was a wonderful fellowship opportunity as well as raising funds for our club's charities.  

The garden was absolutely superb with well over one thousand people visiting it during the 2 days. It was lovely to see it all green again after the much needed rainfall.    
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